ANNEX A

Proposed Extension to Double Yellow Lines
Bull Lane/The Street, Boughton-Under-Blean

A request has been received from local residents for the existing double yellow lines on the
west side of Bull Lane to be extended from the junction with The Street, to match the existing
double yeliow lines on the opposite side of the road.

It has been reported that vehicles currently park in this short section of carriageway, creating
a hazard for vehicles turning into Bull Lane from The Street due to the blind bend. It is
therefore proposed to extend the existing double yellow lines by approximately 6 metres to
match those on the east side of the road.

If you support or object to the proposal please complete the reply slip below and return to the
Borough Council in the pre-paid envelope provided, before Friday 11" December 2009. A
space has also been provided to allow you to add any further comments you may have.

Proposed Extension to Parking Restrictions — Bull Lane/The Street, Boughton-Under-
Blean

Please tick one of the following boxes

| Support the proposal to extend parking | Object to the proposal
restrictions as shown above

Name & Address Comments

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for geographical analysis
purposes only
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